
 

 
Dear alumni and friends, 

The days are still crisp, but the sunshine is increasing, and 
Albert Park is coming to life again after the winter. In the 
Alumni Relations Office, this means one thing: it’s 
September, and almost time for the spring graduation 
celebrations. We invite you to join in the celebrations by 
attending the graduation concert on 28 September. 

We look forward to welcoming new alumni to our 
community, and will share photos from graduation in the 
October issue of @auckland. 

By now you will have received either a letter or an email 
asking you to consider giving to the University’s Annual 
Appeal. This year, funds received as part of the Appeal will 
support scholarships for students. Many alumni have 
already given generously. We encourage you to find out 
more about the Appeal and how it will assist current 
and future students. 

From the Vice-Chancellor’s desk 
A quarterly update from Professor Stuart McCutcheon.  
Full report 

Alumni dinner in Melbourne in October 
Alumni are invited to attend a dinner hosted by the 
Melbourne alumni committee on 6 October.  
More details 

Alumni and friends reception held in Hamilton 
Alumni and friends enjoyed a very successful and 
stimulating evening at the Novotel Tainui in Hamilton in 
early August.  
More details 

Wellington reception in October 
Alumni and friends are invited to a reception in Wellington 
on 12 October.  

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

Upcoming NZ events

 

 
21 SEPTEMBER 
Faculty of Medical and 

Health Sciences alumni 

dinner 

23 SEPTEMBER 
125th Jubilee of teacher 

education 

27 SEPTEMBER 
Maori Business Leaders' 

dinner 

  

Robb lecture series

 

 
The 2006 Sir Douglas Robb 
lecture series focuses on the 
theme: "Science, history and 
human societies", and will be 
given by Professor Jared 
Diamond, Professor of 
Geography, UCLA. 

The series consists of 3 
lectures, and runs from 20 - 
22 September. 

Find out more about the 
lecture series 
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More details 

Golden grads to re-connect in October 
Did you graduate in 1956 or before? Were you born before 
1936 but graduated more recently?  
More details 

Alumni invited to comment on draft University 
profile 
Alumni and friends are invited to comment on The 
University of Auckland's draft profile for 2007-9.  
Full story 

 
Until next month, 

The Alumni Relations Team 
The University of Auckland 
www.alumni.auckland.ac.nz 
 

  

 

Send this message to a 

friend 

HAVE YOU MOVED? 
Update your details if 

they have changed 

WE WELCOME YOUR 
FEEDBACK 
Tell us what you think of 

@auckland 

  

 
 

 

 

SUBSCRIPTION DETAILS 

You will not receive future issues of @auckland unless you update your contact details and 

subscribe to @auckland. 
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